
Cautionary Statement 

It has come to the Company’s notice that some unscrupulous people, claiming to be the 

representatives of Hero MotoCorp Limited, are reaching out/contacting the 

shareholders/claimants, the shares/dividends of whom have been transferred to Investor 

Education & Protection Fund (IEPF) and asking them for monetary payment, for getting their 

shares/dividend released from the IEPF. 

Kindly note that Company never asks for any such payment whatsoever for release of shares/ 

dividends transferred to IEPF. As a process, the Company only approves / rejects the IEPF 

claim/request received from the Claimant, on the basis of the Company's records and 

documentation received from the Claimant. Please note that IEPF is the final authority for 

releasing the unclaimed shares/dividends of the shareholders/claimants. 

You are therefore requested to take due care and caution and may contact the Cyber Crime cell 
of your area in case you receive any such communication/email/ call. 
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